
 

 

 

 

Invitation to Switzerland – Gender Equality Working Group 

Dear friends, dear comrades, 

We are honoured to invite the PA Gender Equality Working Group to Lucerne, 

Switzerland, for this year's meeting on October 24-25. With the recent rise of anti-

feminist and anti-queer movements and a general reinvestment in traditional gender 

roles, it is vital that we, as progressives and feminists, coordinate our resistance and 

develop counterstrategies. In Lucerne, a former conservative stronghold of 

Switzerland and now one of the country's progressive urban centres, we have the 

opportunity to exchange ideas and foster our ties for our common struggle.  

We look forward to welcoming many of you to Lucerne. In the afternoon of October 

25, we are also inviting you to our annual Party Congress, which will be held in the 

town of Sursee, e few minutes away from our venue in Lucerne.   

In solidarity, 

  
 

Mattea Meyer Cédric Wermuth  

Co-President     Co-President     
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